
 

 

Welcome back! 
Summer Term 1 2018 

 

 

Welcome back after the Easter break, we hope you've 

had a lovely holiday. We are excited to get started 

this term and our topic is fairy stories and nursery 

rhymes. We shall be covering a few traditional stories 

including Goldilocks and The Three Bears and Little 

Red Riding Hood. 

 

Through play we incorporate simple maths and literacy 

as well as lots of crafts and physical development. 

 

We’ll also be spending a lot of time outside every day in our forest so could we please 

ask parents to supply labelled spare clothes and wellies. If you could also supply your 

child with a named water bottle this would be a big help.  

 

As the weather hopefully becomes warmer, can you please ensure your child has sun 

cream on before they come to school and if possible leave a labelled bottle in their 

drawer. Unfortunately children are not allowed to share cream so it is very important 

that they have their own. 

 

Your child’s journal is regularly available to take home so please feel free to do so; 

it’s always nice to hear your comments as you follow their journey and progress 

through preschool. 

 

We will now be running full day sessions from Monday-Friday and would ask parents to 

try to be prompt dropping off and collecting their children. We do realise this isn’t 

always possible so any late arrivals should sign in through main school. 

 

Any questions or concerns please don't hesitate to ask or arrange a convenient time 

to chat to your child's keyworker. 

 

 

 

Many thanks 

Jillian/Karen/Louise 

April 2018 
 
 
 


